
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Town of Sterling 

Legal Notice and Warning 

Special Town Meeting 

 

Notice and warning is hereby given to the legal voters of the Town of Sterling and those property 

owners qualified to vote in Town Meetings pursuant to Section 7-6 of the Connecticut General 

Statutes that a Special Town Meeting will be commenced on Tuesday, July 2, 2024 in Room #15 

of the Sterling Town Hall/Municipal Building located at 1183 Plainfield Pike, Oneco, CT at 7:00 

p.m. for the following purpose: 

 

Item 1:  Shall the Town of Sterling enter into a purchase and sale agreement and thereafter sell 

and convey, for an amount not less than $42,000.00 a certain tract or parcel of land depicted as 

Lot 13  on Map 294, entitled “Survey Plan Prepared for LeFont Electronics – Lot 13, Industrial 

Park Road North, Sterling, Connecticut”, Scale 1” = 40’ Project No 87058, Dated 03/29/1989, by 

KWP Associates of Killingly, Connecticut. 

 

Dated this 20th day of June 2024 at Sterling Town Hall, 1183 Plainfield Pike, Oneco, CT. 

 

Sterling Board of Selectmen 

Lincoln A. Cooper 

David W. Shippee 

Jack Joslyn 

 

 

 


